
 
 
 
December 6, 2023 
 
 
Dear Waller Creek Local Government Corporation Board of Directors,  
 
I am writing to inform you of my resignation as Treasurer to the Board and as a Director 
of the Waller Creek Local Government Corporation (LGC), effective January 1, 2024.   
 
I was appointed as a director to the LGC by the City Manager on August 11, 2021. During 
the two years that I have served as Treasurer, I have had the opportunity to witness the 
rising popularity of Waterloo Park and the Creek Show, as well as the beginning of 
construction of the Confluence Project.  I am deeply grateful that I could be a part of the 
team that is building a flagship park district in the heart of downtown Austin, a project that 
is consistent with our shared values of ecological preservation and sustainability, and that 
serves to bring our vibrant community together.  I look forward to seeing the plans on paper 
continue to come to life. 

My term expired on August 11, 2023, but I agreed to stay on until a successor was 
identified. It appears that Kimberly Olivares will serve in the role of Treasurer beginning 
on January 1, 2024. 

Thank you for this opportunity. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Anupa Gharpurey, Treasurer 
Waller Creek Local Government Corporation 

 
 
cc: Deborah Trejo, Attorney, Waller Creek Local Government Corporation 

   Kristin K. Pipkin, P.E., Managing Supervisor, Watershed Protection Department 
 Lana Denkeler, Project Manager, Austin Parks & Recreation Department 


